
Notice is hereby given that the Township of Monroe, Gloucester County, 125 Virginia Avenue, 

Williamstown, NJ 08094 has issued Addendum #1 Dated July 1, 2024, for the New 

Williamstown Firehouse located at 555 S Main Street, Williamstown, New Jersey 08094.  This 

addendum is available at the office of the Architect, ROBBIE CONLEY, ARCHITECT, 596 

Glassboro Road, Woodbury Heights, NJ 08097 and shall be distributed to all known contractors 

having possession of Bid Documents. 

 

This Addendum is issued prior to receipt of bids for the information of all bidders for the 

purpose of advising bidders of additions, deletions, and revisions to the bidding documents.  The 

modifications, changes, additions, and/or deletions to the Specifications and/or Drawings, as 

prepared by ROBBIE CONLEY, ARCHITECT, 596 Glassboro Road, Woodbury Heights, NJ 

08097, dated May 22, 2024, for the New Williamstown Firehouse located at 555 S Main Street, 

Williamstown, New Jersey 08094 are hereby made a part of and are incorporated into the 

Contract Documents thereof and are binding upon all parties concerned as if originally included 

therein.  

 

All bidders are required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in their bid submission. 

Failure to do so may result in the rejection of the bid as non-responsive. 

 

For questions or additional information, please contact the Architect's office at 856-845-7500 or 

rconley@robbieconleyarchitect.com. 

 

Township of Monroe 

Aileen Chiselko, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 


